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UCP of Long Island Welcomes Tami Nelson to the Board of Directors 

 

 
Hauppauge, NY – The Board of Directors at United Cerebral Palsy of Long 

Island (UCP-LI) is proud to announce the appointment of Tami Nelson, Senior 

Director at Techstars, to the UCP-LI Board of Directors.  

“We are thrilled to welcome Tami Nelson to our Board of Directors. Ms. Nelson’s 

expertise, vision and leadership will be invaluable as we continue to grow and 

achieve our mission. We look forward to the positive impact she will have on our 

organization,” said Thomas Pfundstein, Board Chair.  

Tami’s has held multiple leadership positions in globally recognized organizations such as A&E 

Television Networks, Paramount, and HBO and most recently served as the Senior Director of Strategic 

Projects at Techstars. Her expertise in creating transformative strategies, fostering partnerships, and 

delivering measurable results will be a tremendous asset to UCP-LI as the organization continues to 

provide innovative programs and services. 

Tami has made a profound impact throughout her career, supporting underrepresented communities and 

spearheading initiatives to rebuild generational wealth. Her addition to the UCP-LI Board signifies her 

continued commitment to advocacy, excellence, and innovation.  

"I am honored to join the Board of Directors at UCP of LI, an organization with a profound legacy of 

empowering individuals and advocating for inclusivity. I am excited to contribute my expertise and 

collaborate with such a passionate and dedicated team as we work to create opportunities and improve the 

quality of life for those we serve. Together, we can continue to make a lasting impact on our community." 

said Ms. Nelson.  

For more information about UCP of Long Island and its programs, visit www.ucp-li.org 

 For 75 years, United Cerebral Palsy of Long Island has positively impacted the lives of people with disabilities through the outstanding 
quality of our programs and services and the compassion we convey to those we serve. UCP of Long Island is committed to advancing 
the independence, productivity, and full citizenship of people with disabilities by creating Life Without Limits. Our heartfelt mission is to 
provide life skills training, education, advocacy, meaningful employment, and a place to call home for Long Islanders with a wide range 
of disabilities. UCP of Long Island proudly upholds the values of excellence, integrity, dignity, empowerment, responsibility, 
accountability, vision, and innovation. 

 


